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February finds us working hard in Fish Camp (Tutoring). Students are excited to be a part 

of camp because we have wonderful teachers, tutors, and staff who are working diligently 

with our students to bring about successful results. 

MES had a good turn out to our STAAR Parent Information Night on the 4th in the 

library.  Concerned parents came to hear about STAAR and had numerous very thought-

provoking questions. 

Our counselor, Aaron Brooks, was honored on Friday the 7th for National School 

Counselors Week. She was very surprised and pleased with her gifts. MES students made 

her a huge poster citing the attributes of an excellent counselor. 

District Site Base will be coming up this month. Teachers, staff, and parents look forward 

to seeing what improvements will be made. 

Monaco PTO is sponsoring Valentine Grams this month for students. They will also have 

a huge kickoff for the Fun Run on the 26th with the actual event taking place in March. Fun 

Students can obtain sponsors or donations for their run. PTO takes very good care of our 

school and teachers and meets many of our academic needs throughout the school year. 

First Grade will have their choir concert the evening of the 27th. They are always inventive 

and extremely cute in whatever they do. 

Kindergarten will be taking a Field Trip to the Dallas Aquarium. What a great place! 

There are lots of cool exhibits including an inside rain forest. Their faces are always shining 

when they get off the buses. 

 

 

We at Monaco Elementary wish you a Happy Valentine’s Day!! 

 



 

 

 


